
State of Florida 

DATE: July 14,2009 

TO: 

FROM: 

Ann Cole, Office of Commission Clerk 

Jeff Bates, Division of Regulatory Compliance 
Adam Teitzman, Office of the General Counsel 
Victor McKay, Office of the General Counsel 1 

RE: Request to .4dministratively Close Docket No. 0901 80-TI’ 

On April 9,2009, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T 
Southeast filed a request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation 
agreement with General Computer Services, Inc. d/b/a Becruising Telecom. On May 26, 2009, 
AT&T Florida withdrew this filing because it is an exact duplicate of Docket No. 090141-TP. 

to be addressed by the Commission, staff requests 
to Section 2.07.C.2.d of the APM. 


